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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
  
Our dear sister Debbie Taylor’s Seonghwa service will be held at 
11:00 AM on Tuesday October 12. Here are the details  
  
Seonghwa Ceremony 
 

• Date: Tuesday, Oct 12, 2021  
• Location: Beall Funeral Home in Bowie, MD, 6512 Crain 

Hwy, Bowie, MD 20715  
• Maximum capacity 80 person 
• It will also be streamed online. Link coming later. 

• Visitation / Viewing: 10 - 11 AM  
• Seonghwa Ceremony: 11AM  
• Wonjeon Ceremony at 2PM Ft. Lincoln Cemetery Brentwood MD  

•  8401 Bladensburg Rd, Brentwood, MD 20722 
  

• Please join a Nightly Prayer at 8PM ET via zoom  
 zoom,us/j/5786717257. Passcode: 2027  
 

• You are invited to join a Prayer Chain by choosing a 
30 minutes slot or more as you can at: Prayer Chain 
Here  

 
•  Please also support the family with your donation 

at: Donate Here  
  
  
Thank you very much! 
  
--Pastor Achille Acolatse 
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